

20 February 1981

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Rhonda Childs President

Mary C. Phillips Secretary-Treasurer

Gregory R. Hell Margaret McKinley Donald J. Reeb Mel Behn, President
McKownville Improvement Association
27 Parkwood E.
McKownville
Albany, N.Y. 12203

Dear Mel,

We all share the common desire to maintain the quality of life in Guilderland as well as the desire to stop Crossgates from destroying our community.

Pyramid has delivered its response to Commissioner Flacke's November 28, 1980, decision. The time to act is now.

We are now in the process of planning strategies to continue the fight against Crossgates. We have been meeting with attorneys to determine the best course of action. We have also been preparing a newsletter to be distributed throughout Guilderland and the Capital District; this newsletter will present an update of the Crossgates issue and will provide the opportunity for donations to the legal fund.

CCAC realizes that the money collected at the neighborhood picnics last summer was intended to be used in the fight against Crossgates. We understood that we could use these funds when the need arose. The need is now, and we would appreciate your help as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary C. Phillips

1 Warren St.

McKownville,

Albany, N.Y. 12203